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DATE: September 9, 1996
TO: BLANCA BAYO, DIRECTOR OF RECORDS AND REPORTING

FROM: WALTER D'HAESELEER, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS
NOREEN DAVIS, DIRECTOR OF LEGAL SERVICES m(BAw 0

RE: ADMINISTRATIVE CLOSING OF DOCKET NOS. 961004-TP AND 961005-TP

On August 29, 1996 BellSouth filed interconnection agreements with WinStar
Telecommunications (WinStar) and Competitive Communications, Inc. (CCI) requesting
approval pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. At that
time, Docket Nos, 961004-TP and 961005-TP were opened to address these agreements. On
September 4, 1996, BellSouth filed requests to withdraw the filing of both agreements (See
Attached). Staff has determined that there are no pending issues that need to be addressed

and no actions that need taken by the Commission. Therefore, is requesting that
Docket Nos. 961004-TP and 961005-TP be ﬁmhﬂsmivai@pummt to the
Administrative Procedures MIanual, section 2.U7GNAT
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